
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

 

TAKE NOTICE that I will at the next Regular Meeting of Council, move a 

motion to have City Council consider the following: 

 

Until such time as a new Heritage By-Law has been adopted by 

Council, applications for additions to a designated Heritage 

Building (excluding those in Residential Zones) be brought to 

Council, prior to development approval to allow Council to 

consider whether a public meeting is warranted.  

 

DATED at St. John’s, NL, this 5 day of August, 2019. 

 

________________________________________ 

Deputy Mayor Sheilagh O’Leary 


